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REGISTRAR OF THE SUPREME COURT 
 

I have retired from the position of Registrar of the Supreme Court effective 30 September 2022. 
 
Until the process is completed to recruit my successor, Deputy Registrar, Brendan McManus 
will be acting in the position as Registrar. 
 
 

 
 
J A Connolly 
Registrar 


